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Overnight closure of the Royal Avenue on-ramp  

October 6, 2025 

On Wednesday, October 8, the Royal 
Avenue on-ramp will be closed from          
10 p.m. until 5 a.m. This closure is required 
while Fraser Crossing Partners mobilizes 
equipment to install a new overhead sign 
near the entrance to the on-ramp.  

As shown in the graphic on the right, 
drivers will be directed to use the Columbia 
Street loop-ramp via McBride Boulevard to 
access the Pattullo Bridge. Detour signage 
will be in place.  

The on-ramp closure is scheduled at night 
to minimize traffic impacts. This work is not 
anticipated to be noisy.  

For more information about the ongoing 
foundation work for the new overhead 
signs in New Westminster, visit the Current 
Works page at pattullobridgereplacement.ca or click here.  

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Wednesday, October 8 

 

Hours of Work 
10 p.m. – 5 a.m.  

 

 

 

Traffic  
Traffic will be directed to the Columbia Street loop-
ramp to access the Pattullo Bridge. When required, 
traffic control personnel will be on site to direct traffic, 
pedestrians, and cyclists. All traffic pattern changes  
will be well-signed.   

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Drivers may experience temporary delays 
resulting from the detour. This work is not 
anticipated to be noisy.   

 

 

We appreciate your patience while we complete this work. If you have any questions about this work, please 
email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 construction information phone line: 1-844-815-6149. For more information about 
the Project, visit pattullobridgereplacement.ca.  
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